
His task force will 
fundamentally change the 
way you practise company 

and securities law

Once Mr Lavarch's Corporate Law Simplification Program is complete, 
all those rules of company law that you learned as a student and have
been applying for years will have changed — some beyond recognition.

Under legislation to come into force this year, proprietary companies 
will be allowed to have only one director and shareholder ... exempt 
proprietary companies will disappear ... share buyback rules will 
(at last) become workable ... and much more.

To ensure you have the reliable, up-to-date information you need, CCH 
offers a tange' of services — from the comprehensive, in-depth
Australian Corporations & Securities law Reporter to the straight 
text of the legislation to regular reporting of cases, ASC releases and 
corporations court rules.

To find out more, contact CCH Customer Support on 1 800 801 438. 

Well send you a free Corporate Law Simplification Pack which 
contains copies of CCH newsletters plus a book with the full text of 
the First Corporate Law Simplification Bill 1994 & Explanatory 
Memorandum. Hurry — only limited stocks of the book are available!

CCH Corporations Law reporting - unrivalled 
in speed, accuracy and reliability.
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Appellate
Advocacy,
Adelaide

The Australian Advocacy Insti­
tute will conduct an Appellate Ad­
vocacy Skills Workshop in Adelaide 
on the weekend of October 20-22 
1995.

The workshop will be led by insti­
tute Chairman the Hon Mr Justice 
Hampel. Other members of the teach­
ing faculty will include David Bennett 
QC, Michael David QC, Sydney 
Tilmouth QC and Felicity Hampel.

Appellate advocacy is a time hon­
oured art requiring skill and strategy.

Following the success of its previ­
ous Appellate Skills Workshops the 
institute has gathered a national teach­
ing team of experienced judges and 
practitioners for this workshop. Those 
who attend will have the benefit of 
appearing before some of Australia's 
best appellate advocates and receiv­
ing constructive advice on how to 
develop and improve their skills.

Materials used in this workshop 
will be of an Australia-wide interest 
and will include both civil and crimi­
nal matters. Each case study is de­
signed to raise specific issues for 
analysis and argument.

The pursuit of excellence by con­
tinued learning is one of the distin­
guishing features of a profession.

This workshop is a rare opportu­
nity for practitioners to improve their 
appellate advocacy skills.

The teaching is intensive, so places 
are limited.

The workshop will consist of an 
introductory lecture on Friday 
evening, with workshop sessions on 
Saturday from 9am to 5pm and on 
Sunday from 9.30am to 1pm.

For further information contact 
Anne Craig at the Australian Advo­
cacy Institute by calling (06) 249 7600.


